
St. Luke’s College 

Higher Education Emergency Relief Funds (HEERF) Grant 

 

 St. Luke’s College was awarded a Higher Education Emergency Relief Funds (HEERF) grant. 

On May 25, 2020, St. Luke’s College signed and returned the certification and agreement 

required to receive the student portion (or 50%) of the HEERF grant. On June 19, 2020, St. 

Luke’s College received $68,381 under this grant. As of June 23, 2020, St. Luke’s College had 

123 students who were eligible to participate in Title IV programs and therefore eligible to 

receive the HEERF grant. Total funding was split equally among the 123 eligible students, each 

receiving a check for $555.95.  Checks were mailed to the student’s billing office on file with the 

Registrar’s office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


